
  

   

Tom Schultz 
Fire Chief 

 

Captain Thanh Nguyen                                                  July 1, 2017 

(714) 980-2622 
thanhn@garden-grove.org 

@gardengrovefire  

 

Incident Location: 12372 Brookhurst Street 

Time: 7:46 a.m. 

 

COMMERCIAL STRUCTURE FIRE AT BURGER KING RESTAURANT 

 

Garden Grove, CA – Fire fighters responded to the 12000 block of Brookhurst Street for a 

commercial structure fire shortly before 8:00 a.m. this morning. The first-arriving engine found 

smoke showing from a Burger King restaurant, and initiated an attack of the fire. A search of 

the structure confirmed all occupants made it out safely. Crews were able to isolate the fire to 

cooking equipment and ducting, and were able to get the fire under control in under 20 

minutes.  

 

Damage to the structure was estimated at $20,000 and $5,000 to contents. The Orange County 

Health Department was requested due to a restaurant being involved. The business will be 

closed until further notice. There was no report of injury to civilians or fire fighters. The cause 

of the fire is currently under investigation. 
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